
Weare Heritage Commission 
September 26, 2012 

Final Minutes 
 

Present: Tanya Krajcik, Chair; George Malette, Vice Chair; John Lawton and Betty 
Straw, Alternate. 
 
Excused: Meg Malette, Secretary. 
 
Guests: Sherry Burdick, Weare Historical Society (WHS) President and Heleen Kurk, 
WHS Treasurer. 
 
Tanya appointed Betty Straw as a full member for the meeting. 
 
Moose Plate Grant: Sherry updated us on the Clinton Grove roof Moose Plate Grant 
application which is waiting to be approved by the Governor and Council. 
 
Sherry will send a copy of the draft Clinton Grove roof specifications to the Heritage 
Commission. 
 
Eastman site walk:  There was a discussion about the Eastman cellar hole site walk by 
the Heritage Commission and guests. Sherry will be cc’d on future site walks. 
 
Historic Society news:   Betty informed us that the site of the First Town Hall will be 
cleaned up and two flags will be replaced. The Sons of the Legion will help with the 
project. 
The WHS is working to replace the sign on the First Settlers Site. 
 
Minutes: Motion to approve the minutes as written was made by Betty with a second by 
John, all voted in favor. 
 
Other Business: There was a discussion about a Town Wide Survey; Tanya will bring an 
example of a town that is similar in size to Weare to the next meeting. 
 
Betty made a motion to adjourn, with a second from George, all voted in favor. 
 
The next meeting is Wednesday, October 24, 2012 at 6:30pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, George Malette 
 
 
 


